
2579 Victoria Street      V2L2M3     Prince George BC     250-562-7970 
 

January 7, 2022  
 
Hadih Nusdeh Yoh Families,  

 
I would like to take this time to first wish you well, and second share some of our school plans.  
These plans have come into play as we once again navigate through changes in our protocols as outlined 
by our Provincial Health Officer, Minister of Education, and our Board Office. We will be doing 
everything possible to ensure our school can remain open, students learning, and continue to keep 
everyone safe and healthy.  

 

How you can help:  
*Do DAILY HEALTH CHECK with your child  
*Keep your child home if they are feeling sick   
*Drop off your child close to morning start (8:35)  
*Pick up close to dismissal bell (2:27)  
*Contact the school if your child is away  
*No visitors to building except educational personnel  
 
How we can help:  
*Students will line up outside their division doors to enter building – or front door if late 
*Teachers will let students in one division at a time  
*We will reduce any congestion in common areas  
*We will reinforce mask wearing  
*We will reinforce hand hygiene  
*Only one to two classes outside during a recess break (we will run multiple recesses a day)  
*Staggered lunch time between divisions  
*No visitors to building except educational personnel 
 

In the event we are short staffed, we have a plan in place to ensure students can still attend. This may 
include combining classes. Teachers have worked together to develop work for the combined classes.  
 
In the event that our school has to close to in person learning, teachers will put together work 
packages that will be sent home. We will have a pick up and drop off procedure in place for work 
packages.  
 

As of Monday, January 10, we are open to all our students. Homework packages and online teaching 
are not being provided as we are not looking at transitional learning at this time. If your child is away, 
please continue to build skills by reading to, and with them, and doing daily numeracy and literacy work. 
Our district website has many learning activities that students have access to under the tab, “Learning 
from Home.” 
 
In the meantime, I am looking forward to having the students back on Jan 10th, and moving forward with 
in-person learning.  
 
Musicho,  
 
Mr. H. Kailay 
Principal – Nusdeh Yoh Elementary School  
 


